
  SMALL OFFICE SPACE AVAILABLE 

The City of Fort Bragg has an office space available March 1, 2019 located at City Hall on the Laurel Street 
entrance. The City Council may consider offering this space to a local non-profit that provides a community 
service. The tenants would need to carry their own insurance. The tenant is also responsible for the utilities, 
in the past this has been about $50.00 a month. This office is 272 square feet with a half bath just down the 
hall. 

If you are interested, please return the bottom portion of this form in person, to the Community 
Development Department located in City Hall at 416 N. Franklin St. or via email at 
jgonzalez@fortbragg.comwith all applicable information completed.

□ No

Name of Organization: Project Sanctuary, 

Inc.

Contact Person: Lia Holbrook

Services Offered or Mission Statement: 
"Project Sanctuary seeks to prevent 
domestic violence and sexual assault in 
Mendocino County through advocacy, 
crisis response, community collaborations, 
education, and shelter. "

 Willing to pay the utility fee of $50.00:         

Willing to pay an additional nominal Rent 

□ xYes

□ xYes □ No

mailto:jgonzalez@fortbragg.com



